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201 E. Durango Street, Phoenix, AZ 85004 
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Dear Academia del Pueblo Families: 

 

Academia del Pueblo is applying for the Nita M. Lowey 21st 

Century Community Learning Centers (21st CCLC) Grant for 

the 2020-2021 school year. This grant funding will allow 

Academia del Pueblo to continue providing after school 

program services for the upcoming school year. 

 

Thank you. 
 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Frank Lomeli, M.Ed. 

School Principal 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

An affiliate of Friendly House Inc. 

 


